
CIRCULAR LETTER 868 
 
October 26, 2012  
 
TO: Printing and Publishing Officials of the Federal Government 
 
SUBJECT: U. S. Code, 2012 Edition 
 
This is to inform all departments and agencies that the Government Printing Office has 
established November 26, 2012 as the ABSOLUTE deadline for the receipt of orders to ride the 
printing of the U.S. Code, 2012 Edition (which, depending on final page count, will comprise 
from 37 to 45 volumes to form a set). Please use the following estimated rider rates, based on a 
45-volume set, when preparing your requisitions. Your actual costs will be lower if the set 
comprises fewer volumes. 
 

Paper copies: $1,240 

Casebound copies: $2,244 
 
Send requisitions to GPO by November 26, 2012. Please be sure to indicate GPO Jacket No. 
76-400 through 76-444 on the SF-1 form.  The preferred method of submitting requisitions is to 
e-mail them to requisition@gpo.gov with the Jacket Number in the Subject Line.  
 
If you cannot e-mail requisitions, they may be faxed to 202-478-1762 or mailed to Agency 
Publishing Services COMSTAT, Stop CSA, U.S. Government Printing Office, Washington, DC 
20401. Specify paper or casebound copies.  If not specified, paper copies will be furnished.  
Mailing charges, if incurred, will be added to your account. 
 
 Please direct questions concerning this letter to Sarah Rees, Congressional Publishing Services, 
on 202-512-0224. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
SANDRA MacAFEE 
Acting Managing Director, Customer Services 
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